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STATEMENT FROM MAYOR BILL DE BLASIO ON QUADRENNIAL COMMISSION 

REPORT 
  
“I’m grateful to Fritz Schwarz, Jill Bright, Paul Quintero and their staff for dedicating their 
expertise, time and energy to this extraordinary effort. The commission, which has worked 
independently and tirelessly since its appointment earlier this year, took a comprehensive look at 
the issues of management and compensation in City government. I look forward to carefully 
reviewing the report, and providing my full response by January 13th, as required. Regardless of 
the report's recommendation, I will not accept a raise this term.” 
  
As required by the City Administrative Code, Mayor de Blasio appointed the independent 
Quadrennial Advisory Commission earlier this year. 
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